
 

 
 

 
 

Dr Yeng S Ang, MD FRCP FRCPI FEBG 

Editorial Board member WJG (UK) 

Consultant Gastroenterologist (Salford Royal 

University Hospital, Manchester, UK) 

Honorary Reader, University of Manchester  

Email: yeng.ang@srft.nhs.uk 

Tel: 0044-161-2065794 

 

5/11/2017 

 

INSTITUTIONAL REVIEW BOARD STATEMENT 

 

Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy 

 

Manuscript NO.: 36162 

 

Manuscript Type: Clinical Practice Study 

 

Gastric endoscopic submucosal dissection as a treatment for early neoplasia and 

for accurate staging of early cancers in a UK Caucasian population 

Aisha Sooltangos, Matthew Davenport, Stephen McGrath, Jonathan Vickers, 

Siba Senapati, Kurshid Akhtar, Regi George, Yeng Ang 

Institutional Review Board Statement: The study was reviewed and approved by 

Dr Clare Omerod, Head of Clinical Governance, under the category of Clinical 

Practice (Audit and Service Improvement). 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr Yeng S Ang, MD FRCP FRCPI FEBG 

Editorial Board member WJG (UK) 

Consultant Gastroenterologist (Salford Royal University Hospital, Manchester, UK) 

Honorary Reader (Associate Professor), University of Manchester 

Email: yeng.ang@srft.nhs.uk Tel: 0044-161-2065794 

mailto:yeng.ang@srft.nhs.uk
mailto:yeng.ang@srft.nhs.uk


 
 

 
 

Dr Clare Omerod, 

Consultant 

Gastroenterologist, 

Salford Royal NHS FT 

Clinical Governance Lead 

 

14/06/2017 

 

Dear editors, 

 

Ref: Endoscopic resection for early gastric neoplasia 

 

This letter is to confirm that the work done and presented in this manuscript is under 

‘audit and service improvement’ section of our directorate and as such no research 

ethical approval is required. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Dr Clare Omerod, 

Consultant Gastroenterologist, Salford Royal NHS FT 

Clinical Governance Lead 

 

 




